
    
 
 
 

Thursday 9th May  
                                               
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Next week, Year 5 will be going on two exciting trips:  
 
On Monday the 13th May, we will be visiting the London Connected Learning Centre for 
‘Coding Playground-Music and Games’ workshops. 
 
On Tuesday the 14th May, we will be visiting the iMax Cinema in Waterloo to see ‘To the 
Moon and Back’ as part of our science work on space.  
 
Children will need to be at school for normal drop off time and will be back for collection at 
3.10pm  
 
The children will need to wear their full school uniform and bring a packed lunch on Monday 
only. Please ensure there are no nuts or glass.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
 
 

Mrs Stevens-Cox                   Miss Kriechbaum 
 
 


